MINUTES
VHCA Director’s Meeting 5-3-23 by ZOOM
Approved at the 6/9/2023 meeting

The meeting was called to order by President Deb Smith at 1:32 with Rob Custer, Jim Lehner and Jan Marshall on the meeting.   Jerry Boudreault joined at 1:41.   
The topic of discussion was the Stantec proposal for survey and topographical mapping work in the amount of $20,131.93.    The board members relayed their support for moving forward with the contract.
The annual meeting was discussed.    The board concluded that based on member concerns we should be looking into holding a Special Meeting to amend the By-Laws to restrict voting control by any one member.    It was also agreed that the board members would look at the By-Laws for any other possible changes. 
Jan noted that Theresa Donham had reached out to her regarding putting together a draft MOU with the County addressing disposition of the bought out lots.    Theresa was willing to put some time into that and get it into a format that the County attorneys could work with. 
The board held a formal vote on the Stantec contract.   Rob made a motion to approve, Jerry seconded that and all voted in favor.    The contract stated that work would begin within 10 days based on the current Stantec workload.   Deb was asked to confirm with Stantec that it would be finished in a reasonable time frame.
The meeting was adjourned at 2:15 PM
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